
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies probus club 

Of valentine 

Volume 22    issue 9  December 2016 

President: 

Maxine Phillips 

Ph: 40480133 

Mob: 0403 516 505 

 

Secretary: 

Betty Lind 

Ph: 49485483 

Mob: 0417 404 553 

 

Treasurer 

Olwyn Gore 

Ph: 49711309 

Mob: 0407060140 

Email: 

olwyn.gore@westnet.com.au 

 

Social activities 

Officer: 

Beverley gardner 

Ph:  49468722 

Mob: 0401033040 

 

Postal address: 

P.O. Box 3164 

Valentine 2282 

www.valentineladiesprobus.

au2.com 

OR 

http://lpcov.ajcnsw.com/ 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

Everyone 

 

Hello Fellow Probus Ladies, 

Coronavirus, Delta, Omicron, masks, sanitiser, QR codes, 

restrictions. Who would have thought that after almost two years 

we are still hearing this terminology on the news every day. I hope 

most of us are now double-vaxed (another constant refrain), and 

can participate in more activities and outings. International and 

interstate travel continues to be problematic, so again, rules have to 

be abided by. You can follow the latest restrictions (and freedoms) 

on the following government website: 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/rules 

However, 2021 is coming to a swift end, with Christmas and a New 

Year on our horizons. Shops are now busy again, and everyone 

seems to be scrambling to buy presents. Buying online has been 

reliable, but now delivery is not assured for Christmas. 

I hope that all of our ladies have a happy and healthy festive 

season, and that we will catch up early in January. 

 

May your festive season be  

all that you wish for. 

Would you like to publish something in the Bulletin? 

I am always interested to receive articles or information to publish; 

it means I have less to find myself! If you have something that is of 

genuine interest for our members, or if you have a cute pet or a 

lovely garden, please send it to: 

davjoy10book@gmail.com 

Or phone me on: 49467185   or    0434940926 

mailto:olwyn.gore@westnet.com.au
http://www.valentineladiesprobus.au2.com/
http://www.valentineladiesprobus.au2.com/
http://lpcov.ajcnsw.com/
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/rules
mailto:davjoy10book@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

 

Outing 

Dolly Parton’s 

9 to 5 The Musical 

Venue: Capitol Theatre, Sydney 

Date:  Wednesday 30th March 2022 

Travel: Coach 

Cost:  $112.00 inclusive of coach and show. 

  Deposit of $20 by 20th December 2021 

  Balance of $92 by 27th February 2022 

 

Please make your payment with your details into the 

Probus Club of Valentine bank account. 

                           Newcastle Permanent Building Society 

      BSB:     650000 

                           A/C NO:     961312505 

 

Please note it is critical you get your deposit in by the due date. 

 

 

December  Birthdays:  Happy birthday ladies! 

          Lorraine Caldwell  Cheryl Lawson 

          Patricia Cowen       Jan Minter 

     Laurel George   Laraine Noble 

 Nola Glover         Janet Ritchie 

Notice of Meeting 

The first meeting for 2022 will be on Monday the 10th January. Entry to the club will be from 

10.00am, with the meeting to commence at 10.30am. It would be lovely to see as many people as 

possible at that meeting, as there will be some inductions. 

Our AGM is scheduled to take place at our March meeting, and Margaret is planning on 

organising a Changeover Lunch on that day, at 12 noon. More information will be provided at 

our January meeting. 


